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February 28, 2022 

 

RL Oatman & Associates, Inc. 

711 Reckord Road 

Fallston, MD 21047 

 

Dear Mr. Oatman,  

 

Congratulations again to RL Oatman & Associates, INC for achieving the National 

Certification Program Seal of excellence for the below-listed training course: 

 

22393-2202 Dignitary and Executive Protection Program -24 hours In-Person 

 

Our assessment team has thoroughly reviewed your course, and it has passed the rigors of 

our independent review process.  You have earned the privilege to display the National 

Certification Program Seal on the First Forward Website and mention your certified status 

using our NCP Trade Mark on other course advertising.  Here is a link to the NCP display 

guidelines: 

 

 http://iadlest-ncp.org/iadlest-certified/ 

 

In addition, I have attached our policy on certificate distribution with the NCP seal.  

Please review the document and feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Your training course will expire on February 28, 2024, and we hope you choose to 

resubmit for additional review and approval. 

 

It is gratifying to see your continued good work raising security and law enforcement 

training professionalism.  I am 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Peggy M. Schaefer 

 

Peggy M. Schaefer 

IADLEST  

Program Director 

National Certification Program 

 

Attachment:  Training Provider Final Report 

               IADLEST NCP Certificate Policy 
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